LEAVENWORTH COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE

" CITIZEN'S ACADENY

"Community Partnership Through Experience"

LOOKING FOR CADETS T—————————

The Sheriff is accepting applications
for participants to attend the -

annual nine week Citizens Academy ..-% )
starting August 19th. -

Meeting weekly on Thursday
evenings members of the
community will have the
opportunity to learn about and
experience all aspects of the
Sheriff's Office role in the
community.

APPLY TODAY!

There is no cost to enroll, but space
is limited. During the academy you
will be able to gain insight into
everything your Sheriff's Office does
for you, its history, and every
operation from patrol, to
investigations, from the
communications center to the jail
and more.

Interested citizens over 18 years of
age are encouraged to contact:

Corporal Ailin
913-684-0793
AAilin@leavenworthcounty.gov




